
 NORTH WALPOLE VILLAGE DISTRICT 
Minutes of the Board of Commissioners 

      Patrick Kiniry Melissa Colburn Celeste Aumand 
Office Tel: 603-445-2453 

 
Date Sept 07, 2021 

 
Commissioners:   Patrick Kiniry, Melissa Colburn, Celeste Aumand 
 
Attendees: Bill Crawford, Fire; Bob McGuirk, Water 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 by Com Kiniry 
 
Minutes of August 31, 2021 approved by motion from Com Kiniry, seconded by Com 
Aumand, with three in favor. 
 
FIRE:   
Chief presented invoices $744.98 which were approved by motion from Com Colburn, 
seconded by Com Aumand,with all three in favor. 
Chief presented August payroll in amount of $ 2,351.79,approved by motion from Com 
Aumand, Seconded by Comm Colburn, with three signing and in favor. 
Chief turned in personnel payroll in the amount of $ 240 which was signed and accepted by 
all three Commissioner. 
Chief gave updated report on outside fire alarm.  He contacted Mutual Aid and changed 
the hours of toning to between 7:00 am and 9:00 pm and only for fire calls.  There should 
be no alarms sounded after 9:00 pm. 
On Sept 11 there will be a Twin Towers Memorial Walk in Bellows Falls and some North 
Walpole members will attend.  Walk will start at 8;00 am. 
There is a plan to have Ice Rescue Classes around the end of December.  They have begun 
inspecting the equipment. 
In reply to the question of how many persons in the rescue boat, the Chief replied they limit 
it to 3 to 4 members, to allow sufficient room for who the are rescuing.  
 
WATER: 
Bob received notice for DBP 3rd quarter report.  He does not believe NW needs to do it this 
year and he will call DES to be sure.  
It have been noted that a huge crane is parked and blocking access to the Mountain View 
Pump House. 
Patrick reported that Bids for the WTB were opened and Northeast Earth of Pittsfield, NH 
will be award the contract.  Weston & Sampson is completing the details and work will 
start in the early Spring. 
Water Department is looking at October 2 as the Collection/Shut off date for unpaid water 
bills. 
Bob is looking to Flush Hydrant in Early October. 



W&S is working with NHDES regarding the removal of water from the two GP wells prior 
to the Rehap work.  Can the Village dump the water in the field or does it have to be moved 
off site? 
 
MISC: 
Celeste continues to be concerning about the School Bus picking up/discharging children at 
the foot of Mountain View Hill on Main Street.  She is concerned with icy conditions in the 
winter.  She will contact the SAU to try and get this changed. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Com Aumand at 7:50 pm, seconded by Com Colburn, 
with all three in favor. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:50 PM. 
 
     ______________________________________ 
     Respectfully Submitted, 
     William H. Moses 
 
---------------------------------------- 
Patrick Kiniry, Chair 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Melissa Colburn 
 
----------------------------------------- 
Celeste Aumand. 
Note:  These are UNAPPROVED minutes.  Any Corrections will be found in the Minutes of 
the next Commissioner’s Meeting. 
 

The North Walpole Village District prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sexual orientation, 

religion, age, disability, and marital or family status. 

The North Walpole Village District is an equal opportunity employer. 
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